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 English as a New Language  Jodi Kahn 
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 Fine and Performing Arts   Dr. Pamela Levy 
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GREAT NECK PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
John L. Miller–Great Neck North High School    

35 Polo Road 

Great Neck, New York 11023-1044 

(516) 441-4720 • fax (516) 441-4791 

Guidance Office 

Dear Student, 

We hope this course catalog will help you make intelligent and informed decisions regarding your program 

of courses for 2024-2025.  Be sure to discuss your course selections with your parents, teachers and 

guidance counselor.  It is important that you select a program which will challenge you to achieve your 

potential but will not unreasonably burden or overwhelm you.   

While planning your program please keep the following in mind: 

1. All students are required to take at least six courses plus Physical Education. 

2. Enrollment in either Advanced Placement or honors courses must have departmental approval. 

3. Make sure your schedule of courses can reasonably fit in a nine-period day that includes a lunch 

period. 

4. Consider graduation requirements listed on pages 4 and 5 and use the “GRADUATION 

REQUIREMENTS FOR THE CLASS OF 2025 AND THEREAFTER” chart located on the inside back 

cover to keep track of your progress toward graduation. 

5. When possible, try to meet elective graduation requirements (i.e. Computer Literacy, Practical 

Arts and Art/Music/Drama) during ninth and tenth grades to permit greater flexibility in your 

program in eleventh and twelfth grades. 

Please seek the advice of those who know you best, namely your parents, current teachers and guidance 

counselor, when planning your program for next year.  We are here to assist you in making your academic 

future as productive and enjoyable as possible.   

Sincerely, 

Michael Neary 

Michael Neary 

Director of Guidance 
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